
Scott Wolter is coming back to town to again witness the "light show" at the Newport Tower on the 
winter solstice.  As part of his short trip he will be giving a  presentation on some new evidence at 

Bristol Lodge in North Attleboro on the evening of December 20th at 6:00 pm. This will be a 
regular meeting night for Bristol Lodge so, suit and tie and aprons are required. Any brothers who 

would like to attend must contact Bro. Richard Lynch:  HstrclRsch@aol.com no later than Monday, 
December 19th in order to inform the secretary of Bristol Lodge.
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